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ISSUE: NYRA, RACING AND WAGERING, RACING 

“As the Ranking Minority Member on the Senate Racing, Gaming and Wagering Committee,

and representing the 43rd Senate district which includes the historic Saratoga Race Course

and Racino, the future of the New York Racing Association (NYRA) is incredibly important to

me, to our community, and to our entire state. I look forward to sitting down with David

O’Rourke to ensure a smooth transition at NYRA and address issues important to Saratoga,

home of the Travers and a world renowned destination for horseracing, gaming and
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entertainment. I want Saratoga to continue attracting the very best in horseracing and it

begins with having a strong and responsive NYRA and making sure Saratoga’s specific

concerns are heard.”
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